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No Sew Day – December 
January Sew Day 
 Due to New Year’s Day on Monday, 1/1/24, our 
January Sew Day is moved to Monday, 1/8/24, at 
the First Church of God in Clarkston, starting at 
9AM. 

A picture is worth 
1000 words! 

This says it all! 
Kay Curran awarded this 
quilt to her neighbor, 
Joshua Hedges, on Nov. 
23. I love the daughter 
peeking out from under 
the quilt!  The quilt was 
made by Kay, quilted by 

Alice Gwinn, bound by Kay.  Joshua is in the Idaho 
Army National Guard 

Warren Watts  

Warren was awarded 
with his QOV Nov. 23 
by his daughter and 
grandson during their 
family Thanksgiving 
gathering on 
11/23/23. Pictured 
with him are his three 
proud grandsons! 

Warren served in the U.S. Army from 1953-1955, 
and he turned 90 years of age this summer. His QOV 
was pieced/bound by family friend, Sue Krueger, 
and quilted by Judy Howard. 

 
 

Pomeroy Awards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Five veterans received their QOV’s on Nov. 8 at the 
Veteran’s Day program at Pomeroy School district.  Those 
receiving were Mike Lockard, Navy; Dan Lyman, USMC; 
Simeon Crossfield, Coast Guard; Frank Slusser, Navy; and 
Tom Frierson, Army.  The quilts were made from 
contributions from June Moore, Sharon Ledbetter, Alice 
Gwinn and were quilted and bound by Alice.  I was 
assisted with the awards by 2 of the men’s children.    

 
National Sew Day 
Saturday, 2/3/24. LCQOV will 
meet at the First Church of God 
in Clarkston, starting at 9AM, 
with QOV Awards at 10AM in 
the church sanctuary. We need 
a small team of 2-3 people to 

spearhead this NSD event, which includes providing 
lunch. Please contact Becky to help with this special 
QOVF day! 
A Huge thank you! 
 To Becky Mahurin, Dawna Glenn, and all others 
who were part of the QOV awardings this past 
November.  This is a huge effort to make sure all the 
quilts are organized and contacting the recipients.  
This was made extremely challenging with the 
postponements of the awardings.  We are already 
working on quilts to be awarded on National Sew 
Day! 
 
********We must remember our veterans and 
there are so many ways.  The Elks has a giving tree 
for the Veteran’s Home, The Wreaths across 
America could use volunteers, the list goes on and 
on but I know we do what we are able to.  You never 
know when our efforts are awarded.  My husband 
out of the blue received a “Veteran’s Coin” from a 
Vietnam veteran the other day and I had an 
unexpected lunch with a veteran who he says I gave 
him a quilt in 2018.  Don’t remember, doesn’t 
matter, HE remembers.   
 

 

https://www.qovf.org/in-the-news/save-the-date-sew-day-2024-february-3-2024/

